
 

 
 

 

Picture Day Is Coming Up! 
Wednesday, י“ט אדר, March 3rd , 2021 

 

   Dear Parents and Students,  

   Picture day is around the corner on March 3rd, so it’s time 

   for our students to look their best and put on their  

   brightest smiles for the camera! 

 

   This year’s picture day will be conducted by Leor Meltser  

   Photography. Please feel free to contact them at  

   (718) 676-2176. 

 

 

 

 
We are so excited and hope you are too! 

See you on the 3rd—say cheeeese! 

More details will follow. 

 א“אדר תשפ‘ ז 
 פרשת תרומה

 פרשת זכור
  pm 5:18הדלקת הנרות: 

  pm 6:18מוצאי שבת: 



Fun in the Snow 
By: Esther Levin 
Hello! My name is Esther Rochel 
Levin, and I am 8 years old. I want 

to tell you a story. Once I was playing with my friends in the snow. We had a 
snowball fight! When we came in from the snow, we got hot cocoa with 
marshmallow. It was sooo good! Good Bye! 

The Best Winter 
By: Mushka Heber 
One winter we had a huge snowstorm. It was 2 feet and 8 inches tall! We made 
snow slides and houses out of snow. Then we went inside. We got hot cocoa 
with marshmallows. It was the best winter ever! 

Skiing 
By: Faigy Drew 
On Monday, I went skiing In Catamount Mountain. It took two hours to get 
there. They gave us lift tickets. They were twenty-five dollars each. I got a per-
sonal trainer. His name was Rob. He 
taught me how to ski in a S shape. I love 
skiing! 

The Best Time of the Year 
By: Nechama Lebovitz 
Last week we had a snowfall. I made a snowman and we went sledding. I went 
flying into the snow! It was the best time! bye bye. Will you come next? 

Snow Cold 
By: Perel Rimler 
It finally snowed! I already played in it. The snow was twelve inches high! Once I 
got stuck in the snow. My brother had to pull me out! I couldn’t walk, but I want-
ed to play. So I tried. Then I went inside and made hot cocoa. It was so good 
that I had two more. Later we watched a video. I couldn’t believe it was night 
already! So I had to go to bed. Good night! 

Fun in the Snow 
By: Chaya Mushka Hott 
Last week was a snow day. I had a fun time playing in the snow. I sat in it, I 
dug in it, I fell in it, and I hurt myself. I did a lot more things. After we had hot  
                                                         cocoa. It was so good. That day was the best! 

Thank you to an amazing team of 

8th graders who  

participated in Purim 

Mivtzoim and packed 

300 Mishloach  Manoses for a local Chabad House. 

8th Graders 



In honor of  
President's day, Miss 

Stern's 5th grade class worked on a Presidents’ report and  
creative bulletin board. They are also working on mastering the 
names of the presidents by heart!  

Our class had such 
fun Purim shtick! 
Miss Kugelman 
came into the 

classroom and was greeted 
with perfect silence. There was 
a message on the board that 
said: “Please go to the stairs leading to the Elementary School.”  Out teacher went from the 
class to the stairs and saw two girls holding a sign that said: “Go up the stairs.” When she 
went up the stairs she saw another girls with a sign telling her where to go.  She went all over 
the school and saw different girls holding signs giving my teacher directions where to go.   At 
the end Miss Kugelman was directed back to the classroom. When our teacher came into the 
classroom we threw confetti and we had a big sign saying, “Happy Purim Miss  
Kugelman.”  We were all dressed up with different costumes!  It was a blast! 
By: Moussia Silber 




